
 
Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited 

(A Govt of India Enterprise) 
CORPORATE OFFICE, SEA SECTION 
7th Floor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, 

New Delhi - 110 001 
No.  1-11/2013 SEA BSNL 

Dated           13th March, 2014 
 

To 
 The CGM/IFA APT/Jharkhand/Kerala/West Bengal Telecom Circle, BSNL 
 The CGM/IFA Chennai Telephones District, BSNL 
 The CGM/IFA IT Proj Circle, BSNL, Pune 
 
 Subject:  DGM Ad-hoc promotion in Telecom Finance – wanting CRs. 
 
Sir / Madam, 
 
 Kindly refer to this office letter of even No 1-4/2012 SEA BSNL dated 14th August, 2012 vide 
which a list of STS (CAO) regular executives, who are to be considered by the CPC for promotion to 
the grade of DGM on ad-hoc basis was forwarded with the request to arrange to send the missing 
ACRs/APARs lying in the Circles in respect of these executives. However, the ACRs/APARs are not 
received in respect of some executives in this office which is given in the list annexed herewith.  
 
 As the conduction of CPC for promotion to the grade of DGM on ad-hoc basis is a time bound 
process, Circle IFAs are once again requested to look into the matter personally and arrange to 
forward the ACRs/APARs in respect of executives, whose names are included in the enclosed list, 
immediately to this office and not later than 19th March, 2014.  
  
 This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 
 
 This may be treated as URGENT please. 
 
Encl: As above 

 
(V K Bazaz) 

Assistant General Manager (SEA) 
 

 


